
 

POTUS councillor report - Sept 24th 2020 

 

POTUS updates 

- First Legislative Council was conducted on September 11th to welcome incoming Student 
representatives. 

- Over the summer, the POTUS constitution was re-written, to add more structure and guidance 
for the different roles councillors have. 

- First POTUS newsletter for the year was sent out on Monday Sept 21st. 
- Qualifying year and Year 1 elections ended on Sept 21st. 
- VP equity and wellness organizes biweekly mental health and social justice talks for the faculty 

on a remote discussion forum. 

 

Events 

- Frosh was done remotely and it was a success!! 
- Decisions regarding PTOT games are currently in discussion.  
- In the process of creating safe social events, either in person with masks and social distancing or 

remotely. 
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